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December 5, 2014
Monthly Club Meeting Minutes
Club President, Mark Picard, called the meeting to order at 4:25 p.m., December 5, 2014.
The meeting was held at the Four Seasons Family Restaurant, 5201 Jefferson Davis Highway, Fredericksburg, VA.  14 members were in attendance.  
Secretary’s Report:  
The minutes of the August 9, 2014, meeting were approved.

Treasurer’s Report:
Treasurer Hank Mausolf reported that the club has $759.20 in checking.  An additional $190.00 in dues was collected at the meeting for a total of $949.20.  15 members have renewed their memberships and 9 members who have not renewed at this time.
Field Safety Report:
There were no safety issues to report.
New Business:
President Picard announced that Windwalkers had reached Silver Leader status.

Kirk Hallows made a motion, seconded by Gary Stone, to carry over the 2014 Club officers to 2015.  The motion carried.

President Mark Picard suggested that the club not hold meetings in January, February, and March, 2015.  The members unanimously agreed.

WWRC made a donation of $320.00 the Wounded Warrior Project. The funds were derived from WWRC’s share of the proceeds from the National Aviation Day Fly-In. The August 16, 2014, event was held jointly with WWRC club and the Aeromasters club.  To date, RC clubs throughout the nation have donated $80,000 to the Wounded Warrior Project.  
With all of the issues surrounding FAA control over unmanned aircraft and the FAA interpretive ruling, Hank Mausolf reminded the club members to fly with discretionary use at the field.  Stay below the radar until these issues are settled.
The meeting was adjourned at 4:47 p.m.

The annual WWRC Christmas Party followed the meeting.  Wonderful fellowship and great food were enjoyed by all.

Respectfully Submitted,

Nina C. Grube
.  
